
Letter of Appeal Regarding Child Care 

Policies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

 

I am writing to formally appeal the current child care policies that have been implemented in our 

community. As a concerned parent and active member of our society, I believe that certain 

aspects of these policies may not adequately serve the best interests of our children. 

Specifically, I would like to address [insert specific issues/concerns with the policies]. 

I respectfully request that the committee reviews these policies, considering the potential 

implications they may have on our children's well-being and development. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and hope to discuss 

this further. 



 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Relationship to the Child, e.g., Parent, Guardian] 


